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I support leaving the dam in place, in this case.  Since 25,000 customers receive cheaper
power from it versus millions of dollars to remove it,  I say let it stay.  Alaska has hundreds of
other waterways for salmon to run freely.  The removal makes no sense.  

I am a 43-year resident of Anchorage, an avid environmentalist, a taxpayer, and a super voter. 
Make the economically sound choice and leave the Eklutna dam in place to help those who
benefit from the power. Lucky us to have this great water from the lake, too.  

Martha Jokela
2225 Radiant Cir
Anchorage, AK  99501
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